








  
Autumn Prayer  

So many shades of gold 
Autumn 

Another miracle we take for 
granted 

Another expression of the artist's vision 
The blending of the autumn hues with 

the setting sun 
Warm 

Comforting 
Perfect 

Thank you for autumn, Lord   
 

CCD GRADES 1-6 
NO CCD CLASS:  Monday, November 6th and 

Tuesday, November 7th 
NEXT CCD Classes:  Monday, November 13th and 

Tuesday, November 14th 
 
 

First Holy Communion 
The parent Communion meeting was 
held on October 2nd and 3rd. If your child 
is receiving Communion this year and 
you did not attend the meeting please 
contact our office at 201-891-8390 for important 
information regarding First Communion. 

 
Communal and Individual  

Penance Service 
Please mark your calendars. First 
Communion children will be receiving 
the Sacrament of First Penance on 
Saturday, December 9th at 12:30 pm 

in the church. 
 

 

Home Study CCD  
We still have Home Study Books 
ready for pick up in the Religious 
Education office located in the Parish 
Center. Please pick them up ASAP 
and follow the directions included 
with your book. All chapters along with the 
online chapter reviews needs to be completed 
no later than February 27th.  
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Confirmation Candidates 
 

The Fall Confirmation Program  
 

NEXT CLASS:   Monday, November 13th 
from 4:00-5:15 pm 

*** Please mark your calendars for the 
Confirmation Retreat on Sunday, December10th. 

This is a mandatory retreat for all Confirmation 
Candidates. 

 
 

 

 
 

Tuesday Mornings  
from 10:00 - 11:00 am 

The donation is $10.00.  Eve St. John is the 
instructor. 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
“Senior Christmas Social” 

AMBS Gym 
Friday, December 15, 2017 

from 10:00 to 11:30 am 
 
 
 
 
 

RELIGIOUS ITEMS  
If you are in need of a gift of rosaries, cards or 
other religious items, please stop by the 
Religious Education Office in the Parish Center 
to see what is available.  All proceeds benefit 
the Sisters of Saint Joseph retirement 
community. 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY THRIFT SHOP  
God bless you for sharing your new or gently 
used items with us. All donations may be 
brought to the shed in the back of the parking 
lot. The key is at the Parish Center.  Every 
donation is a blessing to the Sisters of Saint 
Joseph Retirement community.   

Please do not donate summer 
clothing at this time. 

Chair Exercises 
Postponed until Further Notice 

SENIOR MINISTRY 
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Rutgers University Newark  
Basketball Clinic 

for Boys and Girls ages 6-17 
Thursday, November 9th &  

Friday, November 10th 
For information call Joe Loughran at 973-353-

1483 or email loughran@rutgers.edu 
 

The Little Sisters of the Poor’s 
Annual Christmas Craft & Bake Sale  

Ham & Turkey Drop 
Saturday, November 18, 2017 
Free Admission 10:00 am-4:00 pm 

In conjunction with the sale we will be collecting hams 
& turkeys to provide future meals for our residents 

St. Joseph’s Home for the Elderly 
140 Shepherd Lane, Totowa NJ 07512 

(Parking and Entrance on Cumberland Ave.) 
For Information: call 973-942-0300 or 
www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org 

 
Church of the Nativity’s Planned Schedule 

of Masses for Differently-abled People 
Sunday, November 12, 2017 - 9:00 am 
Saturday, December 24, 2017- 5:30 pm  
     (Christmas Eve) 
Sunday, January 14, 2018 - 9:00 am 
Sunday, February 11, 2018 - 9:00 am 
Sunday, March 11, 2018 - 9:00 am 
Sunday, April 8, 2018 - 9:00 am 
Sunday, May 13, 2018 - 9:00 am 
Reception to follow Mass 
  

If you have any questions, you can call:  201-444-6362 
or janetlynnnemec@yahoo.com. 
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On-line Bible Survey 

In conjunction with the US Bishops' National 
Catholic Bible Week, Cardinal Tobin and the 
Catechetical and Evangelization Offices of the 
Archdiocese of Newark would like to invite all 
Catholics to take a brief online survey on the Bible in 
order to better understand the interest and needs of 
its parishioners. The anonymous survey can be 
taken on your phone or computer at https://
s u r v e y . r e s e a r c h . b i b l e / j f e / f o r m /
SV_3ecNsVFfNYLTWG9. 
  

The survey will be open from November 12-24. It 
will take only a few minutes and will give us valuable 
insights for planning.  Thanks so much! 
 

Please note that there will be an Archdiocesan Bible 
Conference on April 14, 2018 at Mother Seton 
Regional High School, Clark, N.J. – details to follow 
in early 2018.  
 

 

Divorced/Separated Ministry Training Day 
Thousands of years ago the blind, deaf and dumb 
ran to Jesus for healing and He still invites them to 
come to Him today. Those who are in need of 
healing from divorce or separation want to learn how 
to rebuild their lives. They can through experiencing 
the love of Jesus Christ through His church and 
people. Please consider bringing the 12 week 
program Surviving Divorce to your parish. This 
program can be facilitated by any clergy, religious, 
permanent deacon, pastoral staff member or 
layperson designated by the parish. The Family Life 
Office offers a one-day facilitator training session at 
the Archdiocesan Center on Saturday, December 
2nd from 9:00 am – 4:00 pm. To register/info 
contact: Lauren Egan 973-497-4327 or 
Lauren.Egan@rcan.org. 
 

 

Christmas Hymns from the Cathedral 
A quartet of musicians from the Cathedral of John the 
Baptist in Paterson, NJ created a Christmas Carol CD 
with the proceeds going to the Cathedral for the purpose 
of serving the poor, homeless and other unfortunate 
situations.  The CD contains eight Christmas hymns for 
the fee of $12.50.  Call Tom Kieren at 973-214-6473 or 
email:  pastoral140@earthlink.net.  This commemorative 
CD seems ideal for gift giving for family and friends during 
the Christmas season, not to mention its tax 
deductibility. 

Catholic Cemeteries  
When we are baptized, we are brought to a sacred place, 
a Catholic Church. When a loved one dies, we take them 
to another sacred place, a Catholic Cemetery, where they 
wait for our resurrected Lord and his promise of eternal 
life. The Archdiocese of Newark’s Catholic Cemeteries 
are sacred places, blessed and set aside as final resting 
places. Today, many burial arrangements are made in 
advance. Do you have your family’s burial place pre-
planned? This decision affects every family.  
 

Catholic Cemeteries suggests you make this decision 
now when you can do so calmly and thoughtfully. Come 
and see these beautiful holy places by visiting an upcom-
ing open house. Review the many options available and 
take advantage of open house savings. Begin your pre-
arrangement discussion with Catholic Cemeteries today. 
For more information visit www.CemeteryMinistry.org. 
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